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August 27, 2025                                                     Special Meeting 

      

The Worth County Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with A.J. Stone, Enos 

Loberg and Mark Smeby, present.  Members of the public were also present and on Zoom.      

 
Meeting called to order by Smeby at 7:00 P.M.   

       

Motion Loberg/Second Stone to approve the agenda.  Motion carried.   

 

The public meeting relating to a potential settlement agreement and development agreement with 

Worthwhile Wind was opened.  AJ Stone made a statement and left the meeting at 7:04 P.M.  Several 

members of the public made statements.  Also speaking was Eric Updegraff, attorney representing the 

County.  Several letters for and against the agreement were submitted and are available to review in the 

auditor’s office.          

 

 Motion Loberg/Second Smeby to adjourn the meeting at 7:54 P.M.  Motion carried.   

 

  

 

 

____________________________  ____________________________ 

Jacki A. Backhaus    Mark Smeby 

Auditor                   Chairperson 


